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Winckworth Sherwood LLP 
5 Montague  Close, 
London 
SE1 9BB 

 
Via email  

 
Commercial Relationship Manager 
Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London SW1P 4DR 
Telephone  

 

Date: 14 April 2021 
Our Ref: PPCA09122/TROO0101 

 
 

Dear , 
 
Contract Variation no2: Provision of Parliamentary Agents to the Crossrail Programme 

 

1. On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, this letter confirms a variation of time and 
to the specification for the contract detailed in the award letter dated 27 April 2010. 

 

2. The contract has been extended for six months and will continue from 1st April 2021 and 
expire on 30th September 2021. 

 
3. The contract variation is required to: 

 

a. continue ongoing negotiations between the Department, TfL, and Network Rail 
 

; 
b. ensure new Nomination Orders are drafted and Undertakings and Assurances are 

handed over to appropriate Infrastructure Managers. 
 

4. Further to the email sent by  on the 26 March 2021 this variation notice also 
covers the following variation to the specification dated 23 February 2010: 
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5. The maximum cost of the contract remains unchanged at £1,500,000 excluding VAT. 

 
6. If you are content with this variation please print and sign a copy of this letter and return to 

me via email 
 

7. Should you have any queries regarding this or any other matter please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

Commercial Relationship Manager 
 

 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 
CC:  

 

 

Signed: ……………………… 

 
 

Name: …………………………. 

 
 

Position …………………………. 

 
 

Date: ……15/04/2021……………………………... 
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